
Friday 8th May 2020 

Dear Reception children, 

 

We hope you have all had a lovely week and that you 

have made plans to celebrate VE Day today. We are missing you so 

much and, as always, love seeing what you have been doing at home.  

 

We have loved reading your versions of The Three Billy Goats Gruff 

this week; you have such fabulous imaginations. It’s great to see that 

you are still taking so much care with your handwriting too – keep up 

the great work!  

 

Don’t forget to send us photos and videos of the things you are doing 

at home. Perhaps you could show us how you celebrated today? We 

are going to have a garden party with our families. We’ll make sure to 

send our photos to Mrs Debbie so you can see what we’ve been doing 

too!  

 

Please let us know if you need any help or if there is anything you 

would like us to include in our next plans.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you all soon. Please take care. 

 

Love from  

Mrs Piercy, Mrs Dodd, Miss Meakin and    Mrs Chadry 

 xxxx 


